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FRONT PANEL

GREEN CROSS®

TRIFLURALIN® MANUFACTURING CONCENTRATE

FOR MANUFACTURING, FORMULATING OR REPACKAGING

REGISTRATION NO: 26875
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING
KEEP OUT OF REACH OF UNAUTHORIZED PERSONNEL

GUARANTEE:
Trifluralin.................1.47%

NET CONTENTS: 200 kg, 500 kg, Bulk

Scotts Canada Ltd.
2000 Argentia Road
Plaza #5, Suite 101
Mississauga, Ontario
L5N 2R7

Telephone: (905) 814-7425

BACK PANEL

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

To be used only in the manufacture of a pesticide which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT or a
fertilizer-pesticide product which is registered under the
FERTILIZERS ACT.  Read Technical Bulletin for formulation
details.

PRECAUTIONS:

Keep out of reach of unauthorized personnel.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes and clothing.  Harmful if swallowed.  May
cause eye or skin irritation.  Avoid inhalation of dust.  Wash
well after handling and before eating, drinking or smoking. 
Wash contaminated clothing with soap and hot water before



reuse.  Do not wear contaminated shoes.  Do not contaminate
irrigation water, lakes, streams or ponds by cleaning of
equipment or disposal of wastes.

STORAGE:

Keep in original container during storage.  Store product in a
cool, dry, well ventilated place away from seed, feed,
fertilizer, or other pesticides.  Keep away from fire or open
flame, or other source of heat.

FIRST AID:

IF SWALLOWED, immediately drink large quantities of water but
do not induce vomiting.  If vomiting does occur, give fluids
again.  Get medical attention or contact a Poison Control
Centre.  If patient is unconscious, give him air.  NEVER GIVE
ANYTHING BY MOUTH TO AN UNCONSCIOUS PERSON.  IF IN EYES, flush
with plenty of water for at least 15 minutes and get medical
attention or contact a Poison Control Centre.  IF ON SKIN,
wash skin thoroughly with plenty of soap and water.  If
irritation occurs get medical attention or contact a Poison
Control Centre.  Take container, label or product name and
Pest Control Product Registration Number with you when seeking
medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Treat symptomatically.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL:

Canadian formulators using this product should dispose of
unwanted active ingredient and containers in accordance with
municipal or provincial regulations.  For information on
disposal of unused, unwanted product, contact the manufacturer
or the Provincial Regulatory Agency.  Contact the manufacturer
and the Provincial Regulatory Agency in case of a spill, and
for clean-up of spills.

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY:

Contact “Scotts Canada Ltd.”

Emergency Telephone: 1-800-668-4877

STORAGE:



Keep in original container during storage.  Store product in
cool, dry, well ventilated place away from seed, feed,
fertilizer or other pesticides.  Keep away from fire or open
flame or other source of heat.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Product Acts to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on
the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to
persons or property arising from the use or handling of this
product and accepts the product on that condition.

Product Use Information: 1-800-668-5669

®Registered trademark of The Scotts Company, Scotts Canada
Ltd. licensee

******************************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service. 
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